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CURRENT SITUATION:  
 
A cold front will be moving into our area that will allow temperatures to fall into the lower 30’s 
tonight.  These conditions will continue Tuesday overnight and early Wednesday morning and then 
begin a warming trend as we move toward weekend. 
 
These low temperatures and wind chills are dangerous to anyone who will be outside for a long 
period of time. Children, the elderly, and pets are especially vulnerable to the cold and extra care 
should be taken to protect them. Make sure to bundle up and dress in layers to keep as warm as 
possible! 
.  
LOCAL ACTIONS:  
  
� Cold Weather Partners have been notified 
� Cold Weather Shelters will be opened January 18th and 19th at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The following shelters will be open Monday (1/18/16). 
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*Individuals Only   -Men and Women     
   

Impact Family Ministries 
      8020 Washington Street 
      Port Richey                   
      727-434-2176 
 

Shelter will close at 8am each day 
       

*Individuals Only   -Men and Women 
 
Joining Hands Missions UMC 

 3333 US Hwy 19N, Suite 1 
 Holiday             

727-215-8084  
 
Shelter will close at 7am each day   

*For Families Only 
 

Metropolitan Ministries (West Pasco) 
Contact through United Way 2-1-1 
 

Families and Individuals  
 

Restored Hope (Dade City) 
Call to arrange shelter by 7pm 
352-437-4815 
 
Samaritan Project (Zephyrhills) 
Call to arrange shelter between 6-9pm 
813-810-8670 

 


